[bookmark: _GoBack]BUDGET & FACILITIES COMMITTEE
November 20, 2018
(MH 102, Battle Mountain)
Attending: Robert Hannu (chair), Dwaine Hiles, John Rice, Sharon Sutherland
Absent: Danny Gonzales, Tony Cortes, Jill Chambliss, Norm Whittaker Sonja Sibert (ex-officio)
Guests: Kim Hess, Matt Nichols


The meeting was called to complete work on the equipment allocation process for this year.  The request was clarified for the Welding Department and, with several minor upward adjustments to other department allocations, the total proposed to be awarded to the departments totaled $299,890 of the $300,000 available.

Sharon Sutherland proposed that in coming years, a way be found to accommodate the larger department requests which are generally denied, perhaps by “rotating” the awards among the departments that have historically submitted requests for individual items costing near or above $100,000.

The committee report and spreadsheet will be prepared in time for the next Executive Committee meeting, allowing for the approval of the equipment awards at the December 14 Faculty Senate meeting with final approval by President’s Council on December 19.

When all approvals are received, a notification will be sent to the departments as to when purchase orders can be generated.

The Budget and Facilities Committee will hold further meetings in the Spring Semester to discuss mission and processes.




